



January 5, 2016

The Honorable Craig Cates, Mayor The City of Key West 3126 Flagler Avenue Key West, FL 33040

Dear Mr. Mayor:

I write to thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Key West Bight Management District Board. With that said, I would also like to offer my further Service on the Bight Board, if it is your desire and you feel it would be in the best interest of the Community.

While my tenure has been short, my experience on the Bight Board has been both rewarding and, I hope, useful in light of my business and Maritime experience.

I have attached a Resume to the email containing this Letter, and stand ready to serve or assist in any manner appropriate.

In closing, I want to thank you again, and should you need further information or clarification, please call me anytime or email me at danny@dannyhughes.com.

Best,

Danny Hughes

Managing Member, Two Friends Patio Restaurant

Chairman/CEO, Diversified Group, LLC